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Welcome	to	Year	5!	

Mr.	Jones	and	Miss	Akin	are	both	looking	forward	to	working	hard	with	you	and	your	

parents	to	ensure	that	you	make	the	best	possible	progress	this	year.		We	will	work	

together	with	Mrs.	McIntyre	and	Mrs.	Holt,	as	well	as	our	Year	6	team	to	ensure	that	

you	become	the	best	that	you	can	be!	

Key	Information:	

P.E.	-	You	must	have	your	full	PE	kit	in	school	on	Tuesday	and	Thursday.		Remember,	

the	correct	Boundary	PE	kit	includes	pumps,	black	shorts	and	a	white	T-Shirt.		

Reading	–	Please	make	sure	that	you	read	at	least	30	pages	a	week	and	ask	an	adult	to	

sign	your	Home	Reading	Record.	Books	and	reading	records	need	to	be	in	school	every	

Friday	so	that	we	can	check	on	your	progress.	Some	of	you,	who	need	extra	practice,	

may	be	asked	to	bring	your	book	into	school	everyday.	

Spellings	–	Spellings	will	be	tested	weekly	and	are	listed	on	the	Year	5	page	of	the	

Boundary	website.			

Multiplication	tables	–	Having	a	good	knowledge	of	multiplication	and	division	facts	

is	essential	in	Year	5.	We	will	be	having	a	weekly	multiplication	check	to	ensure	that	

we	improve	our	rapid	recall	of	all	multiplication	facts	to	12	x	12.	Keep	practising	the	

ones	you	find	tricky!	

BLT	–	Weekly	BLT	will	consist	of	maths	and	GPS	tasks	.The	tasks	will	be	issued	every	

Friday	and	need	to	be	completed	and	handed	into	school	by	the	following	Thursday.	If	

you	do	not	complete	your	BLT	outside	of	school,	you	will	be	expected	to	complete	it	

during	break	time	on	Thursday	and	Friday.	If	you	need	help	with	any	of	the	tasks,	Mr.	

Jones	and	Miss	Akin	will	be	happy	to	help	you.		

	

	


